
 

 

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School      Tel: 02072747687                           Executive Headteacher 

Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk           Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                           Acting Head of School   

                    Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS

                        

        
 

Thursday 1st September 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

INTERNATIONAL EVENING 

 
This year, we will be hosting the first of, what I hope will be, many International Evenings. 

 

This is an evening to celebrate the many different cultures and countries that make Stockwell 

so special. There will be entertainment from the children, so we would like as many children to 

stay at school to take part as possible. Please join us in the Green Zone, from 3:30pm – 5pm on 

Friday 16th September. 

 

It is free to come and take part but each family must bring a dish – whatever you like eating at 

home – so we all get to taste each other’s food. You will have the opportunity to serve your 

own food from a table, food market style. So cook a pot of your favourite dish to share a 

sample of your culture. Oh, and there will be music to keep us in the party spirit.   

 

Children may come to school in traditional clothing that day, or wearing colours that 

represent their family’s home nations.   

 

We will need a little help with setting up and clearing away. If you are available from 2:30pm 

to 3:30pm and/or 5pm to 6pm, please offer your support with these tasks by emailing the 

school and letting us know. 

  

Many hands make light work!   

 

I look forward to having a wonderful evening with you all.   

Yours sincerely,  

Ms. Z. McIntosh 

Acting Head of School 


